
Printed on: 24/07/2019 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/07/2019  19:42:572019/3163/P OBJ Jane Dodd I wish to register an objection to the latest planning request for 67-74 Saffron Hill (Application number: 

2019/3163/P) to erect a three-storey extension at second floor level (Onslow Street elevation) to office building 

(Use B1a).

The proposed infill will decrease natural light for residents, increase light and noise pollution, all conditions 

breezily dismissed in the application, and characteristically so, since the landlord, Nyraff, continues to be an 

anti social neighbour, promoting noisy and disruptive works out of hours and continually flouting the s106 

agreement.  

Moreover, currently and in the past this landlord has countenanced all manner of disruptive proceedings within 

the light well - early morning and late night noise extreme and light pollution that impacts hugely on etc lives of 

the residents of the Ziggurat Building.  Moreover in his last application to build onto 66-74 Saffron Hill he 

showed no concern at all for his neighbors.  The use of the light well now as a bicycle park and the entrance 

on Saffron Hill for extra workers will clearly add to the current disruptions.
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